NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
STAGE HARBOR MANAGEMENT PLAN

Pursuant to 301 CMR 23.03(2). notice is hereby given that the Town of Chatham has
requested a Notice to Proceed with the renewal and expansion of the Stage Harbor
Management Plan. A copy of the Request for Notice to Proceed dated June 7. 2002.
submitted by the Stage Harbor Management Plan Implementation Committee is available
for public review at the Chatham Town Offices. 549 Main Street. Written comments
should be directed to the Cape Cod and Islands Regional Office. Massachusetts Office of
Coastal Zone Management, P.O. Box 220, Barnstable, MA 02653. Comments will be
accepted for thirty days following publication of this notice in the Environmental
Monitor. Questions regarding the content of the Request may be directed to the Stage
Harbor Management Plan Implementation Committee at the Town Offices.



